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• Don't cross in front of a moving streetcar.

• People using wheelchairs and other mobility  
 devices should cross the tracks at a right   
 angle. Be careful – wheels can get caught in  
 the track gap.

• Stop and look - streetcars are very quiet…  
 cross only at designated crosswalks with   
 signals.

When the streetcar begins operating in 
September 2016:

• Streetcars offer 100% low-floor boarding (the  
 first in the nation) so everyone, including   
 people using wheelchairs and other mobility  
 devices, can board without a ramp or other  
 assistance.

• Wheelchairs and other mobility devices don’t  
 require securement on the streetcar.  For   
 your safety, please use the designated area  
 and set your brake.

• Streetcars have designated priority seating  
 for seniors and people with disabilities.

For more information, visit cincinnatistreetcar.com


